
Swindon Village Primary School 
 

18th November 2024 
 
Swimming Permission Letter - VERY IMPORTANT 
 
Week 2 of swimming for Class 11 is fast approaching. Tewkesbury School have purchased 
two brand new mini-buses which is lovely, however the seating configurations are different 
than the previous buses. This means that one child will need to sit in one of the front double 
seats next to a member of staff. Please see the permission slip below for sitting in the front 
of the new buses.  
 
Please could you fill in the permission slip with a YES or NO and send it back in with your 
child tomorrow. If you know you will be happy for this to happen then you could simply 
email admin@swindonvillage.gloucs.sch.uk with YES. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr. Mills 
 

 
Swimming Transport Permission Slip 

 
Name of child: _____________________________________ Class: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to travel in the front of Tewkesbury School’s Mini Bus to/from 
my child’s swimming lesson. 
 
Signed (Parent/Guardian): ____________________________ Date: ________________ 


